
WRENTHAM FIRE

DE PARTM ENT PRESENTATION

COOKING SAFETY &

FIRE BLANKETS

WRENTHAM SENIOR CENTER

Wednesday, January 10 @ 1:00 P.m.

The Wrentham Fire Department wi!! be at the

Senior Center to talk with you about cooking

safety in your home and to discuss the correct use

of a fire blanket. Many of you had questions

about fire blankets at our last meeting and the fire

department would like to demonstrate the correct

us of the blankets and when they should and

should not be used.

Please call the Senior Center to register for this important
discussion at 508-384-5425.


